Town of Nichols Planning Board

January 18, 2022 (@ 6PM

Present: Ken Snowden, Marcy Hill, Paul Campbell, William Leonard, Jayne Stoltzfus, Brenda
Fay-Pelotte

Guest: Howard Stoltzfus

The Oath of Office was administered for all board members by Karen Hall. The Voucher
procedure was discussed.

Training was discussed.

Discussion took place on strengthening penalties for the enforcement of violations and additions
to solar decommissioning ordinance.

Adjournment 7 p.m.

Next meeting March 15, 2022 6 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Marcy



